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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates Atlanta 4H Program 

Alpena, Michigan, January 16, 2023 
– Through the hard work and 
dedication of its employees and the 
generosity of its membership, 
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union’s 
(AAACU) Atlanta Branch raised 
$287.71 in monetary donations for 
the Atlanta 4H Program. 

4H is a youth development program 
that provides kids with a 
community, mentors, and learning 
opportunities to develop skills they 
need to create positive change. 

In addition to member donations, team members held raffles and donated $2.00 per employee on 
dress down Fridays to help raise money. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of December 31, 2022, AAACU provides service to 33,786 members with 
total assets equal to $575,216,669. 
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